





What a lovely afternoon we had at The Garden Party! Thank you so 
much to Pam and Pete for hosting. The sun shone and the tea and 
conversation flowed. There were lots of fun and beautiful entries in the 
decorated hat competition but Alison 
just edged into first place with her Hat of 
Hobbies to win some delicious 
chocolates. Well done all. 


Penny gave a demonstration of I

Ikebana flower arranging.


Next meeting 5th September 

Creative Quilting from Hampton Court is going to talk about a few new tools and 
gadgets that may interest us. They are also bringing a pop up shop so come 
prepared with cash please as card payments can sometimes fail in the hall. This 
is an ideal opportunity to stock up without having to travel miles!




I hope you don’t mind but I want to give a little plug here for a beginners course I am 
running in my village of Forest Green. If you know anyone who may be interested please 
pass on this information.


5 week Beginners Patchwork Quilt Course  
 Forest Green Village Hall  RH5 5RZ 

21,28 September   5, 19 October   2 November 
Cost £50 

Create a beautiful crib sized quilt and learn some simple techniques 
to get you started in the wonderful world of patchwork and quilting. 

For further details please contact Katherine Clayton 
claytonk054@gmail.com   07944221131 

Dates for your Diary 
Thursday 5 September  Creative Quilting - New gadgets and Pop up Shop


Thursday 3 October       Sewing evening for Christmas


Fri/Sat 11/12 October    Chichester Quilt Festival


Saturday 12 October      Sewing morning for Christmas Fair

	 	 	 	 	 9am - 12pm Bookham Barn Hall


Saturday 30th November Christmas Fair - RGS Guildford


Friday 17 January	    UFO sewing day, Bookham Barn Hall

mailto:claytonk054@gmail.com


This festival looks interesting but don’t go on 12th October as MVQ have 
a sewing morning to create stock for our Christmas Market stall !  We 
need all hands on deck to produce some beautifully made items to sell. The 
funds raised in the past have enabled us to do lovely things like the 
Garden Party and Denbies Coffee Morning so please contribute if you can. 

We were greatly saddened to hear the news of the passing of Audrey David. She had 
been a member for a great number of years and will be missed.




